Office of the President



5703 Alumni Hall Orono, Maine 04469-5703 Tel: 207.581.1512 Fax: 207.581.1517

umaine.edu

May 28, 2014

TO: Dr. Harlan Onsrud

Faculty Senate President

FR:

Dr. Paul W. Ferguson

President

RE:

Response to the May 8, 2014 Faculty Senate Memo

After thorough review and discussion with Dr. Jeff Hecker, Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs and Provost, the following motions, approved by the Faculty Senate on April 30, 2014, and submitted to the Office of the President on May 8, 2014, are approved.

- MOTION 1 Motion to Support a Classroom Scheduling Recommendation
- MOTION 2 Motion on a Conflict of Interest Policy Concerning Use of Faculty Authored Instructional Materials
- MOTION 3 Motion to Accept Faculty Handbook Sections 2.5 through 3.8
- MOTION 4 Motion to Accept Faculty Handbook Section 3.6.9
- MOTION 5 Motions to Eliminate the Master of Public Administration and Bachelor of Arts in Public Management
- MOTION 6 Motion to Eliminate the Masters of Music in Conducting from the School of Performing Arts
- MOTION 7 Motion to Accept Faculty Handbook Chapter 6

cc: Jeff Hecker, Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs and Provost